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Dear Parents/Carers, 

This will be the last newsletter of this 

academic year. 

 

School Website 

We are delighted that we now have a school 

website.  Check it out at www.tbschool.edu.ac. 

Our grateful thanks go to Reverend Gavin for 

his work setting this up for us. 

 

Future Newsletters 

As the website is up and running, all future 

newsletters will be uploaded to the website 

and can be viewed there.  We will no longer 

send them by hard copy or by email. 

 

Farewell 

We say goodbye to Mrs Mildon, Mrs Bennett, 

Mr Dickerson and Miss Boyle at the end of 

term.  I would like to thank them all for their 

hard work and dedication to Two Boats School 

and wish them well for the future. 

 

We also say goodbye to Bethany, Georgia and 

Blane Bennett.  We hope you will be very happy 

in your new schools. 

Riley Wade and Aaliyah Peters also leave us to 

head back to St Helena.  I hope you have 

enjoyed your time with us. 

 

Cinema Visit 

Primary pupils will be attending the cinema 

next week as a treat for their hard work this 

year! 

 

Beach Trip 

Secondary pupils will be having a beach outing 

on Thursday next week in celebration of the 

end of the year and as a reward for their hard 

work this year! 

 

 

 

 

Blue Marine Film 

Next week pupils will be making a film to thank 

Blue Marine for all the fabulous equipment 

their fund raising has enabled us to buy.  The 

film will be uploaded onto the website (we 

hope) so look out for it. 

 

Optician 

The optician will be in school on Monday 8th 

July. 

 

Awards Ceremony 

This takes place at 10.30a.m. on Friday 12th 

July. There will be refreshments, provided by 

the PTA, after the awards. I look forward to 

seeing you there if you can make it. 

 

End of term 

The school closes at 1p.m on Friday 12th July 

for the holidays.  Children return to school on 

Tuesday 3rd September. 

Enjoy the break, wherever you are going.  Safe 

travels to those of you going off island. 

 

Alison Emmerson 

Headteacher 

http://www.tbschool.edu.ac/

